June 21,2017

Notice to Residents: Blasting and Rock Crushing

Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre - 4600 Hammond Bay Road
Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project

!

REGIONAL
DISTRICT  Blasting: Now until late September 2017

OF NANAIMO Rock Crushing:  Late June until October/November 2017

The Regional District of Nanaimo is now constructing the Greater
Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre (GNPCC) Secondary Treatment
Upgrade Project.

RDN

EMAIL
ALERTS

Go to www.rdn.bc.ca/emailalerts to subscribe to the email alert system
and receive progress notifications on this project.

Blasting:

The initial stage of blasting has begun and is scheduled to continue until late September
2017. All blasts will be monitored with blasting seismographs to record ground vibrations
and sound volume. Work will typically take place from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday to
Saturday and will adhere to the City of Nanaimo Noise Control Bylaw 4750. Additional
blasting is scheduled for the spring of 2018.

Rock Crushing:

Rock crushing will begin in late June and is scheduled to continue until October or November
2017. Rock crushing will generate ongoing noise. Work will adhere to the City of Nanaimo
Noise Control Bylaw 4750.

A map of the project location is provided on the back of this notice. For more information,
please visit www.rdn.bc.ca/gnpcc, email rcu@rdn.bc.ca, or contact James Haddou at
250-758-1157.

Sincerely,

Sean De Pol

Manager of Wastewater Services )

see reverse for a map of the project location > 4
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